
AIIS Senior Fellow Anne Murphy Featured in the Hindustan Times 
 
Senior fellow Anne Murphy whose project is “Seva (Service) and the Making of Sikh Ethical Practice” 
gave three presentations in February, 2010: at Punjab University, Chandigarh on the “State of the field of 
Punjabi and Sikh Studies in North America,” at a two-day conference at Punjab University and at a 
Punjabi Literature Conference on “Punjabi and Punjabi Literature and their study in North America.” 
Reports of her activities and interviews with her have been published in local newspapers such as the 
Hindustan Times 
 

 


